
Phoenix Flies High

The staff of the 2013 Phoenix posing during the journal’s
unveiling in spring. Art professor Kathrena Halsinger, far
right, is their advisor.

Congratulations to the staff of Phoenix. Clark’s literary and
art  journal  just  won  third  place  in  the  Western-Pacific
division  of  the  Community  College  Humanities  Association‘s
2013 Literary Magazine Competition.

“I think the quality of Phoenix is a reflection of the quality
of the strong arts program that the college, and the greater
community,  continue  to  support,”  says  art  professor  and
Phoenix advisor Kathrena Halsinger. “The arts are the stuff of
life and therefore are relevant to all. We really work hard to
be inclusive and get people across campus to be involved.
We’ve also been fortunate to be supported by our departments
and the ASCC to keep the program strong.”
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